
 

Caterpillars learning  

In Caterpillars class we are learning about food! 

We’ve had a teddy bears picnic, making our own sand-

wiches and feeding the bears. We’ve been feeling musi-

cal—singing every day and playing our tap sticks thinking 

about instructions such as fast, slow, loud and quiet. We 

have enjoyed a lots of messy play with paint, 

sand water and playdough!  

 

 Welcome to our 

school: 

Steven  

Anya 

And Mrs Bedford  - our 

new member of staff! 

 

 

 

Butterflies learning  

Butterflies class have been enjoying a wide range 

of stories linked to the Bookstart Storytime project. We’ve 

been talking about our feelings and trying yoga, and   

singing “5 little monsters” and joining in monster actions.  

We’ve had lots of fun playing in the bakery roleplay area 

and we had a visit from Mark at the RSPCA talk-

ing to us about animals and how to care for 

them. Next week we’ll be voting for our favourite 

book of this half term!  

 

February  Superstars!  

• Ariana  - super listening at 

group time  

• Steven  - settling into nursery 

so quickly! 

• Evelynn - such a kind friend  

• Zeano  - letting everyone join 

his game  

• Larry  - joining in with so many 

activities  

 

We are proud of you all!  

 

February 2024  

Toddler time sessions are happening 

again in March with  

sensory and messy play, songs and 

rhymes and snack time : 

 

Friday 1st March 10-11am  

Friday 8th March 10-11am 

Friday 15th March 10-11am  

Friday 22nd March 10-11am   

 

Let us know if you want to reserve a 

place and pass the message onto your 

friends too! 

Holiday dates 

School closes on 

Friday 16th  

February until 

Tuesday 27th 

February. 

If your child is 

absent please 

ring 01270 

560319 and leave 

a message. 

 Next week : 

Storytime Bookstart  

event : 

All welcome!  

 

Tuesday 10.45am  

and 12.30pm  

 

Come 

along and 

enjoy a 

story and 

song!  


